
Ref:SEUIHR/Notice/755/2023 

SOUTHEAST UNIVERSITY 

Copy for Information 

All concerned are hereby informed that the University will remain closed on 

23.10.2023 and 24.10.2023 on the occasion of Durga Puja. 

Maj Gen Kazí Fakhruddin Ahmed, SPP,psc (Retd) 
Registrar 

251/A & 252, Tejgaon /A Dhaka 1208 
Tel:8802226603610- 17, F mail info@seu.edu.bd 

1. All Deans and Director, IQAC 
2. All Academic Chairs and Directors 

4. Secretary, BoT, SEUT 

NOTICE 

3. All Heads of Non-Academic Departments 

8. PA to Registrar 

5. Director (Additional Charge), IT (To circulate to all via e-mail and upload in 
website Notice Board) 

6. PA to Hon'ble Vice Chancellor 

9. Security Officer 

7. PA to Hon'ble Adviser, BoT, SEUT 

10.Office file 

Date: 18.10.2023 
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